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                                                                                                                                           Friday 25th January 2019

Years 3 & 4 Egyptian Workshop


Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 28th February, the first week back after half term, our Y3 and Y4 classes will be taking part in Ancient Egypt: Meet the Pharaoh Workshops. The workshop delivers historical information through interactive activities and games with a focus on performance and drama. There will also be an opportunity to look at reproduction and genuine Egyptian artefacts.
The practitioners will be in role so we would love the students (and us) to be dressed up for the day to really get into character! School will be funding these workshops but we would really appreciate if you could look over the next few weeks/ half term break to provide a suitable Egyptian costume for your child.

Thank you,

[bookmark: _GoBack]J. Stephens, R. Farebrother
Class Teachers
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